
Habitat for Humanity Ontario Gateway North acknowledges that our Habitat

homes in Sudbury District sit on the Robinson-Huron Treaty territory and the

traditional territory of the Anishnaabeg. We recognize that there have been

Indigenous Peoples who have cared for and stewarded this land for generations.

We would further like to recognize the connection and contributions of all First

Nations, Métis, Inuit, unceded First Nations, and Indigenous Peoples. We

acknowledge that we are all treaty people. We accept our responsibility to

honour all our relations, as we strengthen ties with the communities we serve and

work to build a future where everyone has a safe and decent place to live. 
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